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Sityhilelo Ngcatsha

From: Sityhilelo Ngcatsha
Sent: Wednesday, 05 April 2023 08:36
To: atshidzaho@gmail.com
Cc: Dumisani Bhambatha
Subject: Development Application Fee (SAHRIS Case ID: 20945)

Good morning, 
 
Please note that a fee is required as from 1 January 2023 for all development applications submitted on SAHRIS, see 
the following link: https://sahris.sahra.org.za/content/what-are-sahra-processing-fees-and-banking-details.  
 
Please pay the required amount of R2000 for each section 38(8) development application and upload the proof of 
payment (PoP) to the respective development application case on SAHRIS. The status of the case will be changed to 
DRAFT. Once the PoP is uploaded, please change the status of the case to SUBMITTED. 
 
An invoice will be issued to you for the requested development application fee.  
 
Kind regards, 
Sityhilelo Ngcatsha 


